
Concerned about quality of 
care? Let us know.

Quality health care is important to all of us. A 
new process in B.C. provides patients with the 
opportunity to better resolve concerns and further 
improve the quality of the health care system.

We all want a quality health care system—one that 
provides us with appropriate, consistent and timely 
care; is transparent and accountable; and that treats 
every patient with respect and dignity.
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If you have a complaint, please first speak with the person or 
unit that provided the service. Complaints are best addressed 
and resolved at the time and place they occur. 

If you would like to make a formal complaint about the quality 
of care you received, please contact our Patient Care Quality 
Office:

Vancouver  Is land Health Authorit y

In person:	 Memorial Pavilion, 315 Watson Wing
1952 Bay Street, Victoria, B.C.  V8R 1J8 

By phone:	 250 370-8323

Toll-free:	 1 877 977-5797 

By fax:	 250 370-8137

By email:	 patientcarequalityoffice@viha.ca

Website: 	 http://www.viha.ca

If you have already contacted a Patient Care Quality Office and 
remain unsatisfied, you may request a review by an independent 
Patient Care Quality Review Board. For more information, please 
visit www.patientcarequalityreviewboard.ca or call 1866 952-2448. 


